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CMS will host a Special Open Door Forum (ODF) call on November 18, 2013 to allow providers, 
suppliers, beneficiary advocacy groups, and other interested parties to provide input into the 
design and implementation of the Intravenous Immune Globulin Demonstration (IVIG) 
Demonstration.  Mandated by the “Medicare IVIG Access and Strengthening Medicare and 
Repaying Taxpayers Act of 2012 (P.L. 112-242)”, the purpose of this demonstration is to 
evaluate the impact of providing payment for items and services needed for the in-home 
administration of IVIG for the treatment of primary immune deficiency disease (PIDD). The 
demonstration will provide these benefits for up to 4,000 Medicare beneficiaries for a period of 
three years.   

Materials to be discussed during the call will be available for downloading from the 
demonstration website (http://innovation.cms.gov/initiatives/IVIG/) no later than November 
15, 2013. 

We look forward to your participation. 

Call in information: 
Participant Call in #: (866) 501-5502; 
Conference ID #: 93086462. 
 

Note: TTY Communications Relay Services are available for the Hearing Impaired. For TTY services 
dial 7-1-1 or 1-800-855-2880. A Relay Communications Assistant will help.  

http://innovation.cms.gov/initiatives/IVIG/

